
 

The name Männerchor means “men’s choir”, 

but our membership today includes both men 

& women. 

If you have heard us perform you know that 

we sing in parts.  That is, we sing in harmony.  

A good many of our songs are in German, but 

don’t let that intimidate you.  German 

pronunciation is pretty easy to learn and we 

have some German speakers who are happy to 

teach. 

Singing a part that is not the melody comes 

quickly when you are next to a person who has 

some experience.  Even the ability to read 

music is not a requirement.  We learn the 

songs with the help of our very patient 

director, Tom Starkey. 

 

The members of the Newark Männerchor may be of any nationality, race or creed.  Our interest in German 

culture varies greatly, but as singers we find much enjoyment in rehearsing and performing a variety of music 

in both German and English! 

If you like to sing and would like to be a part of something different and slightly challenging, we invite you to 

come to one of our rehearsals.  We will welcome you with open arms and a song in our hearts! 

 

We rehearse every Monday evening at 7:00 at Männerchor Park, 195 W. Orchard Street, Newark, Ohio. 

To request a performance by the Männerchor chorus, email: 

WebAdmin@NewarkMaennerchor.org 
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